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March 7, 2024 

 

RE: Montgomery County FY2025 Community Project Funding Request 

Dear Senator Cardin, Senator Van Hollen, Congressmember Trone, and Congressmember Raskin,  

The Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board is pleased to offer this letter of support for Montgomery 

County's submission for the FY2025 Community Project Funding Request. The projects outlined 

below are exemplary County transportation priorities that will advance our progress in improving 

safety; increasing multi-modal mobility; supporting green, sustainable transportation; and achieving 

greater equity in transportation. All projects are scalable – implementation can be adjusted based on 

the level of funding provided.  

These projects include: 

• Flex On-Demand Microtransit Vehicles (Countywide - MD 6th and 8th Districts) 

• Bethesda Metro Station Purple Line Improvements – South Entrance Mezzanine (MD 

8th District) 

• Security Cameras for Parking Garages (MD 8th District) 

• Rooftop Solar for Parking Garages (MD 8th District) 

 

Thank you for your support of these worthy projects. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Arquilla Ridgell 
 

Arquilla Ridgell, Chair 

Mid-County Citizens Advisory Board 

 

 


